
September 21, 1967 

Mr. A . l . Gaulden, Jr. 
LeMa Apartment 
2515 Northeast Expressway 
Apartment G - 7 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear r . Gaulden: 

I m ure you are a are that it is rare to receive 
a letter of special commendation as your • 

1 am mo t grateful for your comm.ent about Officer 
Adams a d l am ure be will ppreci te bat you 
plan to do. 

1 am for ardin this letter to Chief Jenkins long 
·th my ppreciati • 

Sincerely your , 

Aile , Jr. 

lAJr/ r 

CC: Chief Jenkins 

- ---, 




